
November
Twenty-sixth

1919.

J. G. Morrow Esq., 
Inspecting Engineer, 
Steel Go. of Canada, 
Hamilton, Ont.

Dear Mr. Morrow
I am enclosing a clipping from 

a recent number of Canadian Finance, published in 
Winnipeg, with reference to the reduction of 
magnetic iron ores in British Columbia.

I thought this miffht be of 
interest to you in connection with the work of 
your Committee.

I remain,
Yours very sincerely,

FDA/MC.
Enel.

Acting Principal


